
Note to Historic Commission Reviewer 

 

This project includes 4 sign permit applications (SGN2022-00233, 

00234, 00235 and 00236). 

 

The scope of the work consists of the installation of three non-

illuminated wall panels (one on the east side of the building and two on 

the north side of the building), and one set of vinyl graphics applied to 

the glass above the entrance door. 

 

These signs are requested so that proper identification of the building 

and direction to correct entranceways will be more efficient. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

248-344-8840 

mcostakes@araneaegroup.com  

 

Thank you, 

Mary Costakes 

mailto:mcostakes@araneaegroup.com

